
 

 

 

 

 

 The Trinidad and Tobago Postal Corporation (TTPost) 

wishes to advise that we are relocating our TTPost outlet at 

Dutch Fort, Scarborough. 
 

 To facilitate the move, the office will be closed from the 

6th and 7th July, 2020.  On those days, our valued customers can 

continue to access full Postal Services at our Bon Accord 

Corporate Shop, Milford Court, Bon Accord, Tobago. 

 

 We will be fully operational at our new location from 

Wednesday 8th July, 2020 at Caroline Building, 38 Wilson 

Road, Scarborough, Tobago.  

 

 Management apologizes for any inconvenience caused by 

this relocation.  This new facility and its location will better 

serve you our valued customers. 
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